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'NOISY BRAIN

Mission Statement

Noisy Brian International exists to provide support, resources, advocacy and be a voice for all that have
beenimpacted by mental illness.

BRAIN Core Values:

Belief: We have a strong belief that with our support systems like our faith, family, friends, and health
care professionalsin place we can overcome the mostimpossible challenges that we are faced with.

Recovery: We promote wellness through understanding that we are on a recovery journey looking into
the future and staying committed to our journey.

All: We stand with all people regardless of backgrounds, cultures, and beliefs. Standing side by side in
Unity we can overcome insurmountable obstacles. Promoting equality, ALWAYS.

In: We have a vision of reaching out, not only locally butinternationally.

Now: Now is the time!!!!

Our Vision

To envision people who have been affected by mentalillness, by standing and saying “Enough” to
Stigma, to loneliness, to giving up, to Defeat, to Ignorance, to limitations, to discrimination by
empowering people with providing them with housing, clothing, food, life coaching in areas of healthy
eating, fitness, support, and otherareas that would inspire to live a vibrate and productive life.

Encouraged by your family and friends.
NeverGive Up

Overcoming Challenges

Understand Yourlliness

Go FurtherThan You Think

Help othersdo the same.

Noisy Brain International

P.O. Box 1788
100 4th Street
Gilroy, CA 95020




Fw: Study Session - Community and Economic Recovery

City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Fri 2/5/2021 9:08 AM
To: Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Forwarding...

Office of the City Clerk | City of San José

200 E. Santa Clara St., Tower 14t Floor
San Jose, CA 95113

Main: 408-535-1260

Fax: 408-292-6207

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 8:58 AM
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Study Session - Community and Economic Recovery

[External Email]

To: San Jose City Council

As we end Phase 3 of the COVID-19 emergency relief efforts, spearheaded by the amazing Destination
Home and Sacred Heart, I want to thank you for the heroic efforts you have put into serving our most
vulnerable neighbors. Thanks to government money as well as private philanthropic funds, the number of
folks we have served, although not nearly enough, is remarkable. The agencies that have stepped up to

join in partnership serves as a reminder to me of what an amazing community we have, and why I am
proud to be a part of it.

In spite of everyone’s best efforts, families still remain in crisis and as each new month begins, the cycle
continues. We are seeing nearly 100 calls per day just in our office alone, in urgent need of assistance.
We must continue to get assistance into folks hands ASAP. The families we serve are in dire straits and
it is only getting worse. With your help we can ensure more families remain in their homes, with the
ability to provide the most basic needs of food, transportation and medicine. We cannot let these families
down. We need to do everything we can to help them.

Thank you.

Beth Leary

Executive Director

Family Supportive Housing, Inc.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.


https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W2MBFBN



